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3rd December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very much hoping to go ahead with our Christmas Extravaganza and welcoming you to school on 

Thursday 9th December from 10 am until 12pm. Please join us for: 

 Nativity mini farm 

 Brass band 

 Outdoor grotto and socially distanced Santa 

 Snow machine 

 Festive crafts and games 

 Outdoor café 

 Christmas market 

 Grand draw raffle 

If you cannot attend on the day, but would like your child to visit the Christmas market, they may bring a 

small amount of money to spend. This is entirely optional. 

We have been speaking to public health to keep everyone safe. They have advised that we use the 

following guidance. 

 The Extravaganza will be completely outside. 

 We request that all adults wear masks. 

 We request all adults and children 11 and over take a lateral flow test on the morning of the 

event. 

 Children wear masks if possible. 

 Hand sanitiser will be available. 

 When possible please maintain social distancing. 

 If anyone is unwell we would ask you not to attend. 

We will be monitoring any Covid cases and the weather so please check for email updates nearer to the 

time. Thank you for your continued support in testing and keeping your children home when they are 

unwell, this keeps everyone as safe as possible. We look forward to seeing you on the day. Wrap up warm! 

Cesia and Neil. 


